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To: All Parents <parents@gaflint.org>

Assalamu Alaikum Dear Parents,
I hope everyone had a blessed and enjoyable Eid.

1) Curriculum Night: Insha Allah, the curriculum night will be this coming Friday September 8 from 4:30 pm - 7:00 pm. The
administration will start their presentation in the main gym at 4:30 pm (this presentation is for all parents including the high
school parents). Then from 5:00 pm - 7:00 pm , the parents will go to their child's classroom to attend the teacher's
presentation that takes place every 15 minutes with 5 minutes transition time in between. These recurring sessions are
giving by all teachers including AQI teachers in their classrooms. Please, remember that this is not a parent-teacher
conference. During the curriculum night, the teachers will go over the welcome packet sent home earlier and talk about the
general classroom policies, homework, communication means, and any related matters.

2) Friday is a Half Day: This Friday September 8 is a half day for students, i.e. the dismissal time will be at 12:00 pm.

3) Mobile Book Fair: Insha Allah, this year we will have our book fair through a different company that serves Mobile Book
Fair. This mobile book fair will start this Friday September 8 during the curriculum night at the library site.

3) Reminder: Below is a link to a "Gradelink™ tutoring video for the parents/students to get familiar with the new grading
and communication system that Genesee Academy will use this school year. The username and password for the
parents/students will be given during the curriculum night on Friday September 8th, Insha Allah.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Vn9mO82TY|4&feature=youtu.be
Jazakum Allah Khairan.
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